
ASSET Modernization 
 
Several areas in ASSET will soon be updated or added with a new, modern look and feel. 
 
A training video titled ASSET Modernization has been added to the DET Apps webpage.  Please 
take time to watch the video to learn all of the new features that will soon be available.  Also, 
make sure to read the technical bulletins that are emailed to you when update changes are 
made to the system. 
 
RES Re-employment Plan was launched to production on 4/24/24 which is accessible by 
RESEA staff. 
 
Effective 5/15/24, a new menu tree item will be added titled Referrals.  A training video will be 
added to the DET Apps webpage shortly.  This new feature is not to be used until the policy and 
procedures have been shared with all staff that use ASSET.  Please continue to conduct 
referrals as you always have.  An updated email will be sent when implementation of the 
Referrals menu tree item will be used. 
 
Stay tuned for future emails on more upcoming changes. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
I.T. Coordination 
Division of Employment and Training 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you have questions about these changes or experience issues with ASSET, please reach out 
using the following email address:  detAppsSupport@dwd.wisconsin.gov  
 
If you have system enhancement suggestions or requests for changes to ASSET and CEPT, 
please use the SharePoint site to submit your requests for review by the ASSET Change 
Management Board. 
 
  
 

https://dwd.wisconsin.gov/detapps/detapps_info/secure/asset/training/asset-modernization.htm
https://dwd.wisconsin.gov/DETAPPS/Login?ReturnUrl=%2fDETAPPS
https://dwd.wisconsin.gov/DETAPPS/detapps_info/secure/asset/tech-bulletins.htm
mailto:detAppsSupport@dwd.wisconsin.gov
https://dwd-sps.wisconsin.gov/ASSETRequests/SitePages/ASSET%20Change%20Request%20Form.aspx

